Grant McKenzie

Grant McKenzie

Dunedin City Council

Group Chief Financial Officer, Financial Services

From: Sent: To: Subject:	Lee Vandervis Wednesday, 25 February 2015 02:35 p.m. Grant McKenzie Re: In Confidence- Alleged Fraud
Dear Grant,	
I am deeply concerned that now a I will not be bound by confidence If CEO Bidrose wishes to make allo	d absurd allegations you attribute, apparently ex CEO Bidrose, to me as below. as a result of CEO Bidrose's apparent allegations, if you wish to persist with these untrue allegations. agations of me I expect her to make them direct to me in a recorded medium. appresentative that you intend to waste money on Crowe Horwarth to investigate ce.
Regards, Cr. Vandervis	
On 24/02/15 9:34 AM, "Grant McKenzie" < Grant.Mckenzie@dcc.govt.nz > wrote:	
Councillor Vandervis,	
The Chief Executive has forwarded to me (in my role of Fraud Control Officer) allegations of fraud you made to her in a conversation. My understanding is that the allegations are as follows:	
As these are very serious allegations to discuss these allegations with you	I have asked Crowe Howarth to investigate. Phil Sinclair will be in contact to arrange a time
I ask that you treat this matter in total confidence at this time.	
If you have any questions or require further information please give me a call.	
Regards	
Grant	

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; Mobile: 021 925 196 Fax: 03 474 3594

Email: grant.mckenzie@dcc.govt.nz



| <http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/>





<http://twitter.com/DnCityCouncil>

<http://www.linkedin.com/company/dunedin-city-council>



Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is prohibited.